
Boat Launch Repairs  

Temporary Closure October 12th, 2020 

    

Please be advised that the Nakamun Park boat launch 

will be closed for scheduled maintenance on Monday 

October 12th, 2020. Depending on weather conditions 

this temporary closure may be extended to the 

following day(s), but we will keep you posted as the 

project proceeds.  

Please remain clear of the construction zone as 

workers complete the project and observe all 

construction barriers – for your safety and theirs.  

If you have questions regarding the boat launch or 

this maintenance project, please contact the office at 

780-967-0271 to discuss. 

 


